
    
 

NBK Newsletter Term 1 2023 

Hello families! 

  We are so pleased that you joined NBK for a year of fun and play 

in 2023. Our community is what makes our kinder the best. 

  Most of your children and little friends have had the chance to attend kinder at 

the renovated Cochrane St building. It is so beautiful and ready to make learning 

fun. If you'd like a closer look, feel free to volunteer as classroom helper or attend 

upcoming working bees and open days.  

  Our parent committee is having its first meeting this week to discuss indigenous 

murals, on-country programs in Elsternwick Park north and fundraising events.  

   If you have any questions, please get in touch and if you would like to be part of 

the kinder just ask us how! 

- Diana and the Committee of Management (Our photos will be displayed soon!) 

 

NBK EVENTS 

Family Picnic: Saturday 25th February, 2-4pm 

Join us at Elsternwick Park (North) Playground. BYO lunch/snacks and a rug; our 

wonderful class reps will provide fruit for the children. 

 

4-Year-Old Drama Toolbox Incursion: Habitat Helpers 

Lorikeets on Monday 27th of March and Possums on Tuesday the 28th of March, 

both at 9.30am. 

 

NBK HOUSEKEEPING 

Sign-in Book 

All children must be signed in and signed out; is a legal requirement. Please 

ensure you sign the correct row for your child, each child has a number next to 

their name to make it easier. It is essential that the sign in book is accurate, and 

it is very time consuming for teachers to fix mistakes. 

 

Extended Care 

If your child is attending extended care, please write this in the ‘pick-up’ section 

of the sign-in book and sign your child into the extended care book (located next to the sign-in book). 

 

Back to Cochrane Street 

On behalf of the teaching team a super, duper big thank you to families who helped with the move. Having 

parents come back into the Kindergarten since COVID is something we really value and love being able to work 

alongside families as we support children's learning and development. Parents involvement, enthusiasm, 

feedback, help, and support is very much valued by the teaching team. 

 

KEY DATES FOR YOUR CALENDAR 

Saturday 25th Feb – NBK Family Picnic 

Wednesday 15th March – Lorikeets Photo Day 

Thursday 16th March – Possums Photo Day 

Friday 17th March – Platypus Photo Day 



Donations Requested 

Learning is messy! If you have any size 3-5 t-shirts, shorts or pants/leggings please drop them in to us. 

 

KEEPING HEALTHY 

 Sun Smart 

Hats and sunscreen are required at Kinder. Families, please apply sunscreen in the morning. Please also make 

sure your child has sunscreen at Kinder, class sunscreen boxes are located under the sign-in book. 

 

Immunisations, Flu Shot & COVID Vaccine 

Please make sure that you keep up to date with your child’s immunisations: Bayside Booking Locations and 

2023 Calendar. Send the updated IHS to: northbrightonkindergarten@gmail.com  

 

COMMITTEE OF MANAGEMENT 

The committee is here for you. If you want to talk to any of us regarding NBK matters, then please do. 

 

President Diana Telford nbkpresident@gmail.com 

Vice President Lianne Kelly nbkvicepresident@gmail.com 

Treasurer Sonal Pandit nbkfinances@gmail.com 

Secretary Katherine Stewart nbksecretary@gmail.com 

Enrolments Secretary Danielle Baird nbkenrolments@gmail.com 

General Member – Lorikeet Reps 

General Member – Possums Rep 

General Member – Platypus Reps 

Leeann Weir & Claire Furness 

Chelsea D’Arcy-Evans  

Amy Collie & Yasmin Najjar 

nbklorikeets@gmail.com 

nbkpossums@gmail.com 

nbkplatypus@gmail.com 
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